
Bert Ambrose Elementary School
(PRN, School District #60)

9616 115th AVE
Fort St. John, B.C. V1J 2Y1

Telephone (250) 785-2321   Fax (250) 785-2386
www.ambrose.prn.bc.ca

STRIVING TOGETHER TO ACHIEVE OUR POTENTIAL FOR A BETTER TOMORROW

This Week at Bert Ambrose
January 5 – 9

Monday Welcome Mrs. Hartman – filling in
for Mrs. Shuster for January

Tuesday
Wednesday Hot Lunch - Wendys
Thursday
Friday

Upcoming:

We will be doing a lockdown practice next Monday. Students will be briefed
in advance about what to do and why we are practicing – we are not trying to
scare anyone, but need to know what to do in case of emergency. If you have
any questions, please contact Mr. Ritchie at the school.

January 12 – reading contest start – special guest reader
January 13 – PAC meeting at 6:30 in the library
January 14 – Hot Lunch - Dominos
January 14 – Jump Rope for Heart presentation at 1 pm
January 19 – Mrs. Pomeroy dance residency all week


